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June 2, 2018 –  June 10, 2018 
  

   Sat.    06/02 4:30 PM   Larry Fox 

      (Sam and Mary Lou Johnson) 

   Sun.   06/03 9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Mon.  06/04 8:00 AM  For a Private Intention 

   Tues.  06/05 8:00 AM  For Priests in the Diocese  

      of Erie 

   Wed.  06/06 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  06/07 8:00 AM  For our Parish Graduates 

   Fri.     06/08 8:00 AM  Erin Ruecklies 

      (Daughter of Dan and Rosie 

      Omniewski—From the Parish) 

   Sat.    06/09 4:30 PM   Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Sun.   06/10 9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

    Sunday, 6/03   Parish Council Elections 

    Sunday, 6/03   Graduating Senior Recognition 

    Wednesday, 6/06 Communion Service  

    Thursday, 6/07  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

    Thursday, 6/07  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting   

JUST SAYING  -  

The Gospel for today reminds us that the  

Eucharist is a memorial of Christ’s  

sacrifice on the cross.  

 
We believe that Jesus is truly  present to us  

in the elements of bread and wine.  
Each time we celebrate this sacrament,  

we prepare for the Kingdom of God.  
 

This celebration,  
as the Second Vatican Council taught us,  

is the source and summit of the Christian life. 

The Sanctuary Candle burns this week  
     in loving memory of Trevor Russell 

(from Aunt Rita, Uncle Eddie,  
Nick and Natalie) 

“What return can I make to the Lord for all  
He has done for me” Ps116 

 
Many people find that faith anchors their life. It helps people 
in their search for God and people find that their parish is the 
place where they receive spiritual nourishment. When you 
meet with your attorney to discuss your will and estate plan 
please include a provision in your will for our parish so that 
we will be able to continue to be a source of inspiration for 
generations to come. 

All Saints Parish 
Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 
Deacon William Spinks/Deacon Thomas McAraw 
Lia Ghering, Parish Secretary 
Office Hours: Mon., Tue., Thu., Fri. 9 AM - 1 PM 
Office/Rectory Phone: 814-796-3023     
Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 
Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                11264 ROUTE 97 N                       WATERFORD, PA 

Parish Council 
Parish Council Election Ballots are included in 
this bulletin. Please drop your ballot in the  
collection basket or in the box in the gathering 
space. The next Parish Council Meeting will be 
on Thursday, June 7, 7:00 PM. Newly elected 
members will be contacted and asked to attend 
this meeting. All parishioners are also welcome to 
attend any Parish Council meetings. Thank you 
to those who have served our parish in this       
important ministry. 

        Mark your calendar! Parish Picnic! 
    Sunday, July 15, 2018. Noon to 3:00 PM. 
          More information coming soon! 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

The 2018 Diocesan Anniversary Celebration  
Liturgies for couples celebrating 25, 50, 60 or 
more years of marriage will be held at two locations 
in the diocese: Sunday, August 5, 2018 at 2:00 
p.m.at St. George in Erie and Sunday, August 19, 
2018 at 2:00 p.m. at Ss. Cosmas and Damian in 
Punxsutawney.  To register, please go online 
to https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/
anniv.html or contact your parish office or the Family 
Life Office at Catholic Charities (814)824-1250 or 
(800)374-3723 ext. 250.  
 
Holy Rosary Golf Scramble 
Entry Forms are available on the bulletin board. Last 
day to join is June 18, 2018. The Scramble is open to 
all women and men 21 years and older. It will be held 
on Wed., June 27th, 2018 at Venango Valley Golf 
Course. Sign in at 11:00 AM. Entry fee is still $80 per 
person for the entire day of golfing, lunch and dinner, 
and prizes! 

Readings for next Sunday, June 10 
GN 3:9-15; PS 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8;  
2 COR 4:13—5:1; MK 3:20-35 

 THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST JUNE 3, 2018 

All Saints App!  
Download today! 
Myparishapp.com 

 
 
 
 
    Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
    dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org 
   (814)573-8925 
 

Today we celebrate All Saints graduating seniors 
from Fort LeBoeuf, Villa, and Cathedral Prep! 
Senior Class 2018   Future Plan 
Julia Bennett                    Robert Morris for Nursing 
Sarah Blum                      University of Pittsburgh in  
      Titusville for Nursing 
Molly Bohrer (Villa)         Baldwin Wallace for biology/ 
      Pre-dentistry 
Tawan Bowden (Prep)    Getting a job, then attending  
      Behrend for Engineering 
Nicole D’Amico               Penn State Main for Sociology 
Nicholas Grimaldi            Mercyhurst University in North  

     East for Criminal Justice  
Brandon Kupniewski       University of Pittsburgh Pre-Med 
Brandon Riazzi                 Penn State Behrend for  
      Mechanical Engineering 
Eric Scarpino                    Gannon for Mechanical  
      Engineering 
Tara Twargoski                Nova Southeastern University in 

     Ft. Lauderdale Florida for Nursing 
Emma Walters                 Slippery Rock for Exercise Science 
 

 
A Family Perspective 
One gets the impression there was always a lot of 
sharing, discussion and learning during the many 
meals Jesus and the disciples ate together. How does 
this compare to the meals in your home? Today’s 
gospel challenges us to make our meals more than 
physical functions and more a time for sharing.  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments 
Prevalence of Child Sexual Abuse: Child sexual 
abuse is a great deal more prevalent than many imag-
ine. Some studies suggest that as many as one in six 
boys and one in four girls will be the victim of some 
form of sexual molestation before the age of 18. That 
means that, directly or indirectly, child sexual abuse 
will touch most of us during our lifetime. And although 
we would like to believe that most accusations are 
false, the facts tell us that children rarely lie about  
being molested. In fact, they rarely tell anyone at all. 
An adult study about the prevalence of sexual abuse 
found that 42% of the men and 33% of the women 
who were victimized as children had never told any-
one. (Source: Sharon Womak Doty, “Refresher from 
the Protecting God’s Children® Program”) To see 
what the Diocese of Erie is doing to help create safe 
environments, check out http://www.eriercd.org/

First Communion 2018— 
Front Row: Sydney Merry, Gabby Galbraith, 
Katelyn Froess, Isla Mitchell 
Second Row: Deacon Tom, Xavier Blose,  
Niko Bucci, Mrs. Amy Buerk—Catechist, Aidan 
Cihon-Schoenfeldt, Dominic Walters, Fr. Greg 
 
CONGRATULATIONS on receiving the Most  
Holy Body and Blood of Christ for the first time 
on May 20th! 
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